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Dear Dr Thorp, 
 
 
Many thanks for your letter of 23 July 2020. I have followed the link in the letter 

through to the BAOS Standards for the Commissioning of Oral Surgery document. 

This is a very useful resource and I will be sharing it to those involved directly in the 

commissioning of oral surgery services in Northern Ireland. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Michael Donaldson 


